From: Kevin Currell <kev@kevincurrell.com> **Sent:** Tuesday, 10 November 2020 4:06 PM **To:** 'Kevin Currell' <kev@kevincurrell.com>

Subject: Thank you for praying

Dear Friends,

Thank you for praying for my visit to the specialist (neurologist) today. The appointment went well. The specialist was personable. It became clear, after my responses to multiple questions, that my symptoms were clearly not textbook, so I'm being sent for tests. He would have liked me to have an MRI but that is not possible with my pacemaker, so I'm having a "high-end" CT scan and an EEG. The CT scan is scheduled for tomorrow (Nov. 11th) at 4:15pm. The EEG, though, has to be assessed as to its urgency. Based on their feedback, it could be months before I have it done. They're possibly not getting back to me with a date for a week or two.

If you could continue to pray, that would be wonderful. The Lord is good!

Blessings, Bro. Kev

•